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(Please Insert Agency Letterhead Logo)

May 14, 2019
VIA E-MAIL
All language in red italics should either be removed, or changed to match the formatting of the Welcome Letter. The Tier 2 language and Diverse Spend Reporting Form should be included if the contract is certified for over $500,000. You may also want to use this letter to get any missing information or forms from the vendor. 
Dear (person submitting proposal):

Thank you for your proposal to provide a (project name) for the State of Minnesota.  We are pleased to inform you that your proposal has received the highest score based on the evaluation criteria set forth in the Request for Proposals. We would like to start negotiating a contract.     

While we hope that the contract will be in place in the very near future, in the event the contract cannot be successfully negotiated, the State will proceed to begin negotiations with the next highest responder.  
Please note that pursuant to State statute, work is not allowed to begin until a fully executed contract is in place. In order to have a fully executed contract, the State will need certificates of insurance and registration in the Tier 2 portal. The Diverse Spend Reporting Form can be used to register in the Tier 2 portal and is attached to this email. Certificates of Insurance can be sent to me. 
Again, congratulations! We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Materials Management Division

112 Administration Bldg., 50 Sherburne Ave.
Saint Paul, MN 55155

E-Mail: Rachel.Dougherty@state.mn.us   P: 651.201.3115 
For TTY/TTD communication, contact us through the Minnesota Relay Service at 1.800.627.3529
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